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TEACHER’S DAY CELEBRATION BY THE STUDENTS 

OF THE POST GRADUATE DIPLOMA IN SPORTS 

MANAGEMENT COURSE 

(PGDSM, ACADEMIC SESSION 2023-2024) 

 

Teacher’s Day is a special day for the appreciation of teachers, and includes celebrations to 

honour them for their special contributions in a particular field or area. In India, Teacher’s 

Day is celebrated every year on 5th September to mark the birth anniversary of Dr. 

Sarvepalli Radhakrishnan, the 2nd President of India who was also a renowned 

philosopher and a great scholar. When he became the President of India, few of his students 

requested to let them celebrate his birthday on 5th September. Instead, Dr. Radhakrishnan 

asked them to celebrate it as “Teacher’s Day” and not as his birthday.   

On 5th September, 2023, the students of the PGDSM Course, Session 2023-2024, organised 

a programme for the faculty and staff members of the Department.   

       

The Teachers were welcomed with a round of applause by the students. The programme 

commenced with the felicitation of The Hon’ble Director of the Institute, Shri 

Dipankar Das Gupta, Dr. Madhab Milan Ghosh (HOD Sports Department), Mr. 

Ankan Banerjee (Professor and Coordinator), Mr. Indrajit Bhalotia (Visiting Faculty 

Member), Dr. Jhumoor Biswas, Dr. Anindita Sen and Prof. Sona Banerjee. 
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The teachers were felicitated with roses. Welcome address was made by Mr. Vedant 

Sharma followed by Mr. Saswata Gope’s address to teachers by playing a video including 

the Teacher’s Day wishes from our Course Alumni. Ms. Sreyoshi Chatterjee presented her 

skills by singing few charismatic songs for the teachers. Mr. Arnab Chakraborty made 

everyone grab their stomach filled with laughter by demonstrating his mimicry skills 

followed by Mr. Bibek Ghorui presenting some of his gymnastic skills. All of them are the 

students of the course. Following this, the cake cutting ceremony took place.  

    

Teacher’s Day was celebrated fantastically and after the cake cutting ceremony, the vote of 

thanks was proposed by Ms. Sanjukta Routh, a student of the course. The two Departmental 

staff Mr. Somnath Das and Mr. Nemai Sardar were also present in the function. 

                                   
 


